
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

11th November 2021  
  

  
Dear Parent or Guardian,  
  

Re – Theatre Trip to see The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-
Time, Thursday 3rd March 2022  
  

As part of the Key Stage 3 English curriculum we would like to take year 
8 students to Newcastle Theatre Royal to see The Curious Incident of the Dog in the 
Night-Time.  Some, but not all classes, have studied this text in lessons, but we feel 
the theatre trip would be beneficial and enriching for all students: it is an excellent 
opportunity to discuss relevant themes, as well as the chance to see an award-
winning piece of theatre that will inform our work in the classroom upon our 
return.    
  

Students will travel from Ripon Grammar School to Newcastle Theatre Royal, via 
coach, for a matinee performance on Thursday 3rd March.  We will depart during the 
school day and the exact time of arrival back to school will be confirmed nearer the 
time, but we expect it to be around 6:45pm.  
  
There will be a cost of £30 for this trip which includes the cost of the theatre ticket 
and coach travel.  Payment can be made via Parent Pay.  If you wish for your 
son/daughter to attend the trip, please ensure payment is made by Tuesday 
30th November 2021.    
 
If you have any concerns about the costs involved in the trip, please do not hesitate 
to contact Mr Fearnley as Head of English (fearnleyb@ripongrammar.com), in 
confidence.   
  
Thank you for your support in this matter.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
Mrs Emma Levahn   
(Teacher of English)  
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